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25

th 
SESSION OF THE IMLI GOVERNING BOARD HELD AT THE IMO 

HEADQUARTERS, LONDON 

 

IMLI Governing Board met at the IMO Headquarters in London, on 15 April 2011, to hold its 

25
th

 Session presided by H.E. Mr. Efthimios Mitropoulos, Secretary-General of IMO and 

Chairman of the IMLI Governing Board. 

At its 25
th

 Session, the Governing Board noted that the Institute continues to enjoy an 

excellent academic reputation, as evidenced by the outstanding performance of its graduates 

who hold high level posts within their national administration and at international level. The 

Board commended the Director, faculty and staff of IMLI for their continuous efforts to 

maintain the Institute’s high academic standards and expressed the appreciation to all the 

visiting lecturers who taught at IMLI in the past academic year.  

 

 



H.E. Mr. Efthimios Mitropoulos (Secretary-General of IMO and Chairman of the IMLI 

Governing Board) with members of the Board during the Board’s 25
th

 Session held at the 

IMO Headquarters in London, on 15 April 2011 

 

It recorded the donors whose contributions, either by general donations to the Institute’s 

funds or by the donation of scholarships, have been of substantive assistance to the 

sustainability and development of IMLI. Their contributions have secured sufficient income 

to cover the Institute’s budget for the current financial year.  

The Governing Board noted, with appreciation, that funds from IMO’s Integrated Technical 

Co-operation Programme, authorized by the IMO Council. It further acknowledged the 

support provided by The Nippon Foundation; the European Union through the “Euromed 

Cooperation on Maritime Safety and Prevention of Pollution from Ships – SAFEMED” 

Project; the Indian Ocean Commission through “GEF-WIO Marine Highway Development 

and Coastal and Marine Contamination Prevention” Project; the Lloyd’s Register Educational 

Trust; the Government of Switzerland; the Government of Malta; the Comité Maritime 

International (CMI) Charitable Trust; the Neptune Orient Lines of Singapore; and the Sea 

Pine Tree Foundation of the Republic of Korea. 
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